Date: Thu, 20 Mar 2003 11:12:33 -0500

From: Laurie Rosenberg <lrosen@muhlenberg.edu>
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca

Subject: Image Permission

Dear Lake Manager,

I am writing on behalf of the Muhlenberg College Environmental Education
Outreach Program in Allentown Pennsylvania, where we offer K-12 field
studies to local school districts. We are preparing an Aquatic Ecology
lesson plan module with pre and post trip activities that includes
resources such as PowerPoint slides, handouts, overheads, etc. Our
educational outreach will also include creating a support Web site for
teachers consisting of PDFs of the modules and downloadable materials.

We would like permission to use your picture of the clam which you will
find on page five of the enclosed PowerPoint outline "Aquatic Indicator
Organisms." The picture will be acknowledged on the slide with text
stating, "Photo reprinted with permission from the Soil and Water
Conservation Society of Metro Halifax, http://lakes.chebucto.org."” We
would be happy to include additional acknowledgement if you so request.
The image will be included in the PDF of the module and in a PowerPoint
presentation that will be available on our Web site. Teachers can
obtain

the module and PowerPoint for free by downloading, or at a nominal cost
to

cover the expenses of the printed version.

Please send acknowledgement and permission for use of the enclosed image
via e-mail or letter in care of Muhlenberg College. If you have any
further questions about the environmental outreach program or intent of
use, you may contact me anytime by phone or e-mail.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Laurie Rosenberg

Director of Environmental Education Outreach
Muhlenberg College Biology Department

2400 Chew Street

Allentown, PA 18104-5586

Phone: 484-664-3253

E-mail: lrosen@muhlenberg.edu

c.c. Nadine Smith
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